

# Broken Threads

A MURILICATION OF

THE NORTHERN LIGHTS FLY TYERS

PROVIDING A FRIENDLY ATMOSPHERE FOR THE NOVICE AND EXPERT
TO LEARN AND SHARE THE FLY TYING AND FISHING EXPERIENCE

VOLUME 3, IGGUE 10 OCTOBER, 1999

# FROM THE EDITOR

# Fall Meetings Start!

Yep, we've started up again for the fall. The first meeting was held on September 22 and as I write this, the second on September 29. We'll be meeting in the same place at the same time as last spring. Check the box below for the details.

The meeting format for now is open, so bring your tying stuff and start to replace all those flys lost to trees and fish during the summer. You can also bring along those photos you took of all the whoppers you caught to prove how good your summer was.

For me, it was a spotty summer, not enough fishing and only a few cutthroats brought to hand. I spent lots of time with Kosovo refugees, but that's another story. I've yet to receive a report on the Ram River trip, so will someone let me know what happened and I'll pass on the gory details.

I just returned from the Greyling Gala where those of us that went enjoyed a nice outing. See page two for the trip report. I'm not sure who or how many are gong to the Big Brown Bonanza seeing as how it is so late in the year. Let Dennis know if you're planning to go so the various folks can be put in touch with each other.

Shelly Robertson has resigned as Treasurer in order to keep on top of her new business venture. Watch for her new store "The Big Fresh" opening up October 4 on Jasper Ave. at about 121 Street. That means we need a volunteer to mind the books, so anybody out there with aspirations to the executive, please call Dennis.

As for the new program... In keeping with last year's efforts, we'll try to mix trying with other fly fishing topics to keep a broad perspective. But to be successful, we need your input as members. We need to know what you want to have happen at the meetings and just as importantly, what you think you can contribute. Remember, you don't need to be an expert to share your experiences. We're all there to learn from each other, so don't be shy.

I'm looking forward to seeing all of you at a meeting in the next few weeks. Till then....

# CLUB MEETINGS

Regular Meetings and Tying Sessions: Every Wednesday @ 7:00 pm Water's Edge - 10149 - Saskatchewan Drive Enter main door and go straight ahead Equipment and Materials: Bring your own or use the Club loaners Coffee and cookies served, plus a weekly 50/50 draw

## OTHER EVENTS

Trout Unlimited Meetings Resume October 18 - The usual venue is Grant McEwan Contact Michael Dell for information @ 488-1966

# CONTACTS

#### President

## Dennis Southwick

(780) 463-6533

Vice-President

Gord Boutette

(780) 437-3724

(100) 431-3124

# Secretary and Program

Len Storvold

(780) 472-7810

Treasurer

Vacant

Editor

## Dave Robinson

(780) 434-7584 home (780) 422-7451 work (780) 422-7479 fax

E-mail

Club Address

nlftc@geocities.com
Newsletter Submissions
drobinson@powersurfr.com

#### Website

#### Lance Taylor

http://www.geocities.com/ Yosemite Falls1186/

# MEMBERSHIP

## Only \$20.00

January to December

## Benefits Include:

- Regular meetings and tying sessions
- Monthly newsletter
- Club event discounts
- Selected retailer discounts (with card)
- Access to club library
- Fellowship of like-minded fishers
- Tying and fishing "secrets"